
  

October Ovation Dance Newsletter! 

As the leaves begin to change and the air turns crisp, we’re excited to embrace 
the spirit of fall in our dance community! This month is all about bringing 
creativity to our choreography, showcasing our hard work in upcoming classes, 
and having fun with the new Autumn season. We can't wait to see our dancers 
embrace the spirit of fall—bringing their unique flair and a dash of "pumpkin 
spice" to our classes! 

~ Kiah Carpenter (Director) & Staff 

 

Important Upcoming Dates 

Oct 1 - Tuition/Payment Plans processed via auto-pay 

Oct 28- Last day to submit payment plan requests 

Oct 31 - Halloween - (closed, no classes or front desk hours)  

Nov 1  - Tuition & Costume/Shoe Final Payments processed via auto-pay 

Nov 25- 26 -   Monday & Tuesday class makeups 

Nov 27 -30 - Thanksgiving Break (Studio Closed) 

 
 



 
  

  

Recital Information Coming Soon! 

We are excited to share that our annual dance recital is in the planning stages! 
While we are currently waiting for contracts to be solidified, we want you to know 

that more details will be available soon. Keep an eye out for information on 
performance dates, venue, and costume guidelines. We appreciate your patience 

as we work to create a memorable experience for all our dancers! 

 
 

  

 

  

Teacher Highlight: Miss Ally  

Introducing Miss Ally! A dedicated and talented instructor at our studio, Miss Ally 

teaches a variety of dance styles including Hip Hop, Jazz, Acrobatics, Tap, and more! 

Background: Born in Twin Falls, Miss Ally started dancing at the age of two. She joined 
our team in 2017, initially working at the front desk before transitioning into teaching. 
Miss Ally was a proud member of the CSI Golden Girls for three years, serving as 



captain for two, and dances professionally with the Inspirata Dance Project. She holds 
degrees in Dance and Social Work. 

Teaching Philosophy: Miss Ally's passion lies in teaching students of all ages, creating 
joyful and safe environments for them to express themselves through movement. She 
aims to inspire confidence and happiness in each student, ensuring they leave with 
smiles on their faces. 

Join us in celebrating Miss Ally and her incredible impact at Ovation Dance! 

 
 

  

 

  

Payment Plans for Your Child's Dance Education 

At Ovation Dance, we know that financial situations can be unpredictable. To help every 
child pursue their passion for dance, we offer flexible payment plans. Regular attendance 
is essential for your child’s progress, so don’t let financial concerns hold them back.  

To avoid late fees and ensure your child's continued participation in classes, please reach 
out to us by the 28th of the month before your due date with any questions or for 
assistance. We're here to help! 
 
 



  

 
 

 


